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Background
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Public Comments

• All comments received during this meeting will be added 
to the official record on this docket.

• If you did not pre-register to speak at this meeting but wish 
to speak please notify staff using the Questions box on 
GoToWebinar

• Please try and limit your comments to the specific matter 
at hand.

• Please remain respectful of all other speakers.
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Written Comments

• The Board will be accepting written comments on this matter 
until 5pm E.S.T. on March 1, 2021.

• Please submit your written comments in PDF or Word format to 
board.secretary@bpu.nj.gov or see meeting notice for e-filing 
instructions.

• The subject line should include: “I/M/O the New Jersey Board of 
Public Utilities’ Response to the COVID-19 Pandemic” along with 
the name of the commenter and the company or organization. 

• While electronic comments are preferred, written comments 
may also be mailed to the Board Secretary, Aida Camacho, at 
the Board of Public Utilities, 44 South Clinton Avenue, 9th 
Floor, P.O. Box 350, Trenton, NJ 08625-0350. 
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Thank You!
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